Search application details

Application number: 2020/93308

What is the application ||Erection of an A1 foodstore with associated parking, servicing
for?: areas and landsca

Address of the site or ||[Former Spotted Cow Pub, New Hey Road, Huddersfield, HD3
building: 4BU
Postcode:

User comments

Type of comment: A supporting comment

I am in FULL support of the proposed new Lidl store in my neighbourhood on the old
Spotted Cow site. Like many of my friends and family living in the area, we believe the
new store will not only complement the existing shops, it will provide some MUCH
needed competition and help service the large and ever growing population in the local
area. The contemporary design of the building will be complementary & sympathetic to
it's surroundings. I'm very pleased to see it will incorporate sustainable materials &
techniques in construction. | was also happy to see it will incorporate a LARGE well
laid out parking area with GOOD access in and out & electric vehicle charging points.
And finally, I'm also very much in favour and support the 40 new jobs the new Lidl
store will create in our local area for local people.




